
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 17 August 2006 

7. CONFIRMATION OF REPORT – 24 MAY 2006 
 
Ryder / Parker 
 The Board resolved that the report of the Board meeting held on Wednesday 24th May be confirmed, 

subject to the following alteration: 
 
 4.6 Little River Railway Station Trust – Information Centre 
 
  Mr Morgan reported that a petition was underway to reinstate the funding for the Little River 

Information Centre, however it appeared that neither the Craft Co-operative of or the Railway 
Station Trust were prepared to provide information services considered that providing 
information services was part of their core business.  He said there was enough funding to 
continue the status quo until some public consultation could be carried out on the issue. 

 
 


